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Tuesday 21st March 2023

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Year 11 Prom and Leavers’ Hoodies 2023

The end-of-year Prom will be held on Friday 7th July 2023 at The Blackwell Grange Hotel in
Darlington. The evening will begin at 7:00pm and end at 11:00pm. Tickets are £20.00 each.

The total cost for the evening should be £28.50 per person, which covers the charges for hiring the
venue, table decorations, buffet, mocktail on arrival and the disco, however, the school is partially
subsidising the cost enabling us to reduce the ticket price to £20.00 per pupil.

Deposit and Payment
To secure a ticket, a £10.00 deposit must be paid by Friday 26th May and the remaining £10.00 by
Friday 23rd June. All monies must be paid via ParentPay at www.parentpay.com.

Prom Passport
As with many schools, Risedale uses a ‘Prom Passport’ system. The Prom Passport helps to focus
and motivate pupils during the final stage of their secondary education. Pupils are required to
maintain a good attendance record, demonstrate good behaviour and a positive attitude to learning
for their remaining time at Risedale. Any pupils that do not satisfy the Prom Passport criteria will be
withdrawn from the Prom, notified no later than Friday 16th June and their deposit returned.

Leavers’ Hoodies
Leavers’ hoodies can be purchased via Risedale school’s uniform provider SchoolShop at the cost
of £18.00 each. Pupils will be able to wear their official leavers’ hoodie as an alternative to their
school blazer in school after the May half-term holiday. Here’s the link you need:
https://school-shop.co.uk/product/year-11-black-leavers-hoodie-risedale-school/
 
The hoodie is black, available in sizes small to 3XL and comes complete with the Risedale School
logo on the left breast and a leavers’ emblem on the reverse. For an additional £2.00 you can add
an optional name/nickname below the leavers’ emblem (the school will check all nicknames to
ensure they are suitable).
 
Orders can be placed up to Monday 1st May 2023, after this date, it will not be possible to place an
order. Hoodies will be delivered to school week commencing 22nd May 2023.

If you would like further information regarding the Prom or Leavers’ Hoodies please do not hesitate
to contact Ms Andrea Benson, Pupil Support Manager for KS4, at benson.a@risedale.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr Colin D Scott
Headteacher
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